
 

    St. Anne School Family Newsletter 
	
	

																October	25,	2017	
											

Dear	Parents,		
	
Next	week	is	a	very	busy	week	for	everyone	here	at	school	and	we	are	looking	
forward	to	every	event.		We	hope	you	will	be	able	to	join	in	the	fun	with	us!!	
	
Monday	is	our	5K	Walk-A-Thon.		Students	in	PreK	through	eighth	grade	will	be	
having	lunch,	walking	the	designated	distance	depending	on	their	age	group,	and	
then	returning	to	school	for	an	ice	cream	treat.		All	students	should	wear	
comfortable	walking	shoes	AND	their	official	2017	Walk	A	Thon	tee	shirt	to	school	
on	Monday.		The	tee	shirts	will	be	given	out	to	all	students	on	Friday.		See	the	flyer	
attached.	
	
Tuesday	is	is	filled	with	our	Halloween	Festivities.		All	students	are	to	come	to	
school	in	their	Halloween	costumes.		The	day	will	be	filled	with	carnival	games	and	a	
jump	house	in	the	morning.		Our	Halloween	Parade	will	begin	at	1:30	followed	by	a	
Freeze	Dance.		Dismissal	will	be	at	the	usual	times.	
	
Wednesday	morning	all	students	will	be	going	to	the	8:45	Mass	for	All	Saints’	Day.		
Remember	that	all	students	must	be	in	full	dress	uniform.		School	sweaters	must	be	
worn	rather	than	the	school	sweatshirt.	
	
Report	cards	will	be	sent	home	with	your	child	on	Thursday.		Please	take	time	to	
review	and	congratulate	your	child	for	his/her	many	accomplishments.		Help	your	
child	to	set	a	goal	or	two	for	this	second	quarter	and	then	help	your	child	realize	this	
new	goal	as	s/he	works	through	this	second	quarter.		Our	5-8	Honor	Roll	and	
Schoolwide	Learning	Expectation	Assembly	will	take	place	on	Friday	in	Moriarty	
Hall	starting	at	8:45.		Parents	are	invited	to	attend	this	assembly.
	
KINDERGARTEN	INFORMATION	
NIGHT	–	THURS.	NOV.	16	
Our	Kindergarten	teacher,	Miss	Galdo,	
Mr.	White	and	a	few	school	parents	
are		hosting	a	Kindergarten	
Information	Night	on	Thurs.,		Nov.	
16,	at	7–	8	p.m.	in	our	Kindergarten	
classroom.		You,	our	parents,	are	the	
best	marketers	for	our	school.		Please	
share	this	important	date	with	your		

	
family	and	friends	who	are	preparing		
their	little	ones	for	Kindergarten.	
	
NEW	STUDENT	APPLICATONS	
We	are	now	accepting	applications	for	
the	2018-2019	school	year.		
Applications	are	available	online	at	
www.stanne.com	or	in	the	office	with	
Mrs.	Finnegan.		For	questions	
regarding	admission,	please	call		



 
	
(415)	290-9766.	
	
PARENT-STUDENT-TEACHER	
CONFERENCES	–	NOV.	6-9	
Conference	schedules	went	home	last	
week	and	they	were	due	to	your	
child’s	teacher	last	Friday,	Oct.	20th.		If	
you	did	not	receive	your	appointment	
confirmation,	please	contact	your	
child’s	teacher	immediately.		Thanks.	
	
ST.	ANNE	PARISH	RAFFLE		
Save	the	date!!!	Sunday,	October	29th.	
See	attached	flyer	for	update.	
	
EARLY	BIRD	YEARBOOK	SALE	
Don’t	let	your	child’s	memories	slip	
away…order	your	yearbook	today!	
Early	bird	price	$25	before	Dec.	15.	
Order	form	included	with	newsletter.	
	
SCRIP	CARDS	AVAILABLE	
Parents	may	purchase	SCRIP	with		
Mrs.	Finnegan,	Monday	–	Friday		
8am	–	9am.			We	have	been	informed	
that	the	Safeway	scrip	cards	are	
temporarily	out	of	stock.		Once	we	
receive	the	Safeway	cards,	we	will	
notify	you	via	email.	
	
TEMPORARY	MOBILE	NUMBERS	
School	–	(415)	290-9766	
Extended	Care	–	(415)	860-7084	
Our	old	school	number,	(415)	664-
7977,		is	still	in	use,	but	you	need	to	
leave	a	voice	message	on	that	phone	
and	someone	will	get	back	to	you.	
	
	
	
	
	
	

DRAWING	CLASSES	FOR	KIDS	
We	are	offering	a	new	after	school	
drawing/art	class	that	will	be	held	on	
Monday	afternoons.		The	first	session	
will	begin	on	Monday,	December	4th	
and	continue	through	Monday,	March	
5,	2018.		Please	see	the	attached	flyer	
for	more	details.	
	
ACADEMIC	CHESS	
Session	two	will	begin	on	Friday,	
December	1st.		Please	see	the	attached	
flyer	for	more	details	on	the	second	
session.	
	
Chinese	New	Year	Parade	
As	announced	at	last	Monday's	SAPTO,	
we	are	requesting	that	all	interested	
parents	and	their	child(ren)	sign-up	
for	the	February	Chinese	New	Year	
Parade	
here:	https://goo.gl/bVCCWc.		Please	
sign	up	by	tonight	and	add	one	child	
per	slot	so	we	may	count	the	students	
interesting	in	partiipating.				
	
New	Family	Halloween	Playdate	
Our	Halloween	Playdate	will	be	at	
Aptos	Playground	on	10/28,	1-3pm.	
This	event	is	open	to	all	students	of	St.	
Anne's	so	come	in	your	costume	or	
just	bring	your	bike/scooter	to	enjoy	
the	blacktop.	We	will	have	potluck	
snacks.	Let	us	know	what	you'll	bring	
here:	https://goo.gl/M2Prbf	
 



 
	

    
 

 

A	colorful	pop	art	dog,	incredible	art	history	and	a	powerful	unicorn	are	just	a	few	of	the	drawings	
Young	Rembrandts	students	will	complete	this	session.	They’ll	build	skills	and	have	a	ton	of	fun	doing	it.	
Don’t	waste	time…	enroll	today!

www.youngrembrandts.com/sanfrancisco-marin

Mondays
2:30 – 3:30 p.m.*
12/4/17 – 3/5/18
* 12:30 – 2:00 p.m. on 1/22/18

$144.00 
(8 Week Session)

Return the enrollment form 
to the St. Anne School 
office. Please make checks 
payable to St. Anne School.

classes tuition enrollment

at St. Anne School

Student	Name_______________________	Last____________________________	

Parent	Name_______________________	Phone___________________________		

Email_______________________________________________	

Birth	Date____________	Grade_______ Teacher__________________________

Home	Address	_______________________________________________

City_________________________	State______		Zip_________	

My	child	will	(		)	be	picked	up		(		)	after	care (		)	other________		May	we	photograph/video	your	child	in	class?	(		)	Yes		(		)	No	
Emergency	Contact__________________	Relationship____________________________	
Emergency	Phone_____________________________________

For more Information about Young Rembrandts, please contact Michael Penne at michael.penne@youngrembrandts.com
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St. Anne Raffle

Contact stanneraffle@gmail.com or 
Kathy Aguas-Aclan (Samantha, 8-2) to purchase tickets ($10/ticket)

Winner drawn at the Raffle BINGO Reception on 10/29/17
Need not be present to win. Good luck!

� RETURN any unsold raffle tickets so others may purchase      

(send to Therese Van Steen, c/o Aileen Ward, 3rd Grade.)

� Sign up for Volunteer Hours at http://signup.com/go/TvysMdr

� Attend the reception on October 29, featuring 
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SPECIAL RAFFLE ITEM:

Moriarty Hall, 1371 Funston Avenue



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

SIGN UP TODAY! 

The fee of $112 for after-school 
chess includes: 

8 weeks of chess instruction 

Exclusive Academic Chess Booklets 

NO CLASS ON 2/2/18 

To sign up: Make check payable to 
St. Anne School and return to 
school office.  

Academic Chess at 
St. Anne School  

 

When: Fridays 

Time: 3:15-4:15 

Session 2: 

12/1,12/8,12/15,1/5,1/12,1/19,1/26,2/9 

         Meeting place: tba 

Curriculum is designed to fit the needs of all levels. 

Continuing and new students are welcome. 

Academic Chess Workbooks are given out according to skill level. 

* Classes can be pro-rated for late sign up. 
  

           Chess teaches children to: 

• Think Deeply 

• Gain Confidence 

• Solve Problems 

• Develop Patience 

• Evaluate Positions 

• Compete Well 
• Visualize Results 

• Strategize and Plan 

For more information call: 
JESSE at (415)412-4040OR(888)44-CHESS 

or check out our website at: 

www.academicchess.com 

—— Return form with payment payable to St. Anne School  and deliver to school office—• I give permission 
for my child to attend after-school chess classes on Fridays at St Anne School 

 

STUDENT:____________________GRADE:________________________TEACHER:____________________ 

 

ADDRESS:_______________________CITY:____________________________ZIP:_____________  

 

PARENT NAME:________________________PARENT SIGNATURE:______________________ 

 

HOME PHONE:_____________________WORK PHONE:_____________________EMAIL______________ 

 

 

Child will be:  Picked up  _______Extended Care ___________



 
 
 
 

 
 

St. Anne Parents 
Become a Basementeer and Raise 

Money for our School 
 

Click	the	link	and	sign	up	for	free		
Choose	St.	Anne	School	as	the	charity	

	
Courtesy	of	SportsBasement	and	SAPTO	

	
https://shop.sportsbasement.com/pages/basementeers-sign-
up?utm_source=SCHOOL&utm_medium=Signuplink&utm_campaign=Basementeers 
  
 
 

In short, Basementeers get: 
10% off every item, every time you 

shop. 
(Your money stays where it belongs) 

10% of profits go to  
St. Anne School. 

(Earn good karma the easy way) 
We do better, you do better & our local 

communities do better. 

	
	
Have	questions	or	comments	email	René	Batt	annarenebatt@hotmail.com		
	
	

	



 
 
 
 

 
 

Pui Yee Law 
SAPTO New Family Ambassador Program Co-Chair 
Matthew Aranas' mom, 4-1 
law.aranas@gmail.com 
415/713-2146 

Ronda Lowe 
SAPTO New Family Ambassador Program Co-Chair 
Ryan Ly's mom, 4-1 
ronda.lowe@me.com 
650/346-8030 

Contact us if you have any questions about the Chinese New Year Parade or Halloween Playdate: 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Volunteer Opportunities 

5K Walk 
Annual Fundraiser 

Save the Date! 
Monday, October 30, 2017 

S T .  A N N E  S C H O O L ’ S  

Help Reach Our Goal!  14 spots still available! 
 

We need Chaperones and Crossing Guards for: 
Kindergarten crossing guard (2) 

2nd grade crossing guard (1) 
3rd grade chaperone (2), crossing guard (1) 

4th grade crossing guard (2) 
7-2 class chaperone (2), crossing guard (1) 

8-1 class chaperone (1) 
8-2 class chaperone (2), crossing guard (1) 

 
Full (unavailable) chaperone/crossing guard for:  

1st grade, 5-1, 5-2, 6-1, 6-2, and 7-1 
Kitchen and food service are also full.  

 

$20,000 

$30,000 

$40,000 

$19,801 as of October 21st  
 

This represents 59%  
of SAPTO families! 

 
Donate, Donate, Donate 

Current Top 5 Fundraising 
Families are: 

(Total amount less family minimum) 
 

$1,571 – Amelia (5-1) &  
Sarah (5-2) Batt 

$200 – Three families tied: 
Kali Lew (8-2), Liana Mei (7-2), 

& Ian Sprouls (4-1) 
$190 – Zephra Blake (7-1) 

Reminders ~ Reminders ~ Reminders  This Friday, Oct. 27th is free dress for those who 

donated the minimum family amounts and 
received a green pass.  On the day of the event, please have your child 

wear sunscreen, hat, comfortable athletic shoes, 
commemorative shirt, and  a light jacket. 
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ST. ANNE’S ANNUAL 5K WALK MONDAY, OCTOBER 30, 2017 

FUNDRAISING TIPS: 
Fundraising is one of the most important elements of St. Anne’s 5K Walk. Remember each family is required to raise at least 
$100 (1 child), $150 (2 children), or $175 (3 children). A good majority of our families go above and beyond the fundraising 
minimum. Fundraising is as easy as 1, 2, 3…Follow these simple steps: 
Step #1: Know your network 

Make a list of every person you know – the obvious (friends and family) and the not so obvious (neighbors, 
acquaintances, business associates, etc.). You have just created your donor list. 

Step #2: Set your fundraising goal 
 Now that you know your networks, set your goal. Keep in mind that you will want an attainable goal. 
Step #3: Share your commitment & make a plan 

You have created your donor list and set your goal: next comes what many people think is the hardest part of 
fundraising, the ASK. Tell everyone what you are doing – the excitement is contagious and your story will inspire 
others. Articulate why we are fundraising and your commitment to walking the distance. 

Where your money goes 
Provide your donors with “Where the Money Goes” so that they know how they’re making a difference. Funds raised 
are vital in providing programs and equipment for our school. 

 

Family Name: ____________________________________________ Phone #: _________________ 

Student Name(s)/Grade(s): __________________________________________________________ 

My Fundraising Goal: 
 
 

Sponsor Name 
Contact information 

Address / Phone / Email 
Donation  
Amount 

Paid 

1.    
2.    
3.    
4.    
5.    
6.    
7.    
8.    
9.    
10.    
11.    
12.    
13.    
14.    
15.    
16.    
17.    
18.    

TOTAL  

Make checks payable to SAPTO (St. Anne Parent Teacher Organization). 
All donations must be submitted by Friday, November 3, 2017.  
Submit forms and donations to SAPTO c/o: 5K Walk. 

OFFICIAL SPONSOR PLEDGE SHEET: (ONE FORM PER FAMILY) 

Office use:    
Date rcvd: ________________ Check #_______________________________  Amount verified: _________________ 
Required minimum: $100   $150   $175     Early Bird:  Y / N     Free dress pass:  Y / N     Initials: __________ 
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ST. ANNE’S ANNUAL 5K WALK MONDAY, OCTOBER 30, 2017 

 ST. ANNE SCHOOL 
1320 14TH Avenue San Francisco, CA  94122 

Office (415) 664-7977 Fax (415) 661-7977 
 

PARENTAL PERMISSION FORM – One form per student 
 
ACTIVITY: Walking field trip to Golden Gate Park on Monday, October 30, 2017 from 12pm to 2pm.  
   

 
CHILD’S NAME ___________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________ PHONE: _________________________ 
 
SCHOOL:  St. Anne              CLASS: __________ BIRTHDATE: _____________________ 
 
PARENT/GUARDIAN NAME: ___________________________________________ HOME PHONE: ___________________ 
 
ADDRESS: _____________________________________________________________ WORK PHONE: ___________________ 
 
EMAIL: _________________________________________________________________ CELL PHONE: ____________________ 
 
PERSON (OTHER THAN PARENT) TO NOTIFY IN CASE OF EMERGENCY: 
 
NAME: _________________________________________________________________ PHONE #: ________________________ 
 
I, the parent/guardian of the above-named child, herby, give my permission for his/her participation in the activity 
named above. I agree to direct my child to cooperate and conform the directions and instructions of the parish, 
school or Archdiocesan personnel responsible for the activity. 
 
I agree to the extent permitted by law, that in the event my child is injured as a result of his/her participation in the 
above-named activity, including but not limited to transportation to and from the activity, whether or not caused by 
the negligence (active or passive) of the parish/school or Archdiocesan youth activities program, or any of its agents 
or employees, recourse for the payment of any resulting hospital, medical or related costs and expenses will first be 
had against any accident, hospital or medical insurance, or any available benefit plan of mine or of my spouse. 
 
I am not aware of any medical condition of my child that would render it inappropriate for him/her to participate in 
any such activity. 
 
I hereby, give permission to the physician selected by the youth activities supervisory personnel then present to 
render treatment deemed necessary and appropriate by the physician. 
 
Further, I hereby waive any and all rights to, or compensation for, any photographs, videotapes, motion pictures, 
recordings, or any other record of this event or activity, which may be made by the 
Archbishop/Parish/School/Agency and affiliate organizations. 
 
 
PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE: ____________________________________________ DATE: _____________________  
 
OTHER PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE: ____________________________________ DATE: _____________________  
 
 

 
Permission Slip due by Friday, October 6th. 



 

 

                                                      
Come and learn about the exciting programs at St. Anne School! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

ST. ANNE SCHOOL 
is hosting a 

“KINDERGARTEN INFORMATION NIGHT” 
(Parents-only please) 

	
Thursday,	November	16,	2017	

Kindergarten	Classroom	
7:00	p.m.	to	8:00	p.m.	

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

R.S.V.P. (415) 290-9766 by Friday, November 3! 


